
From: Bonnyville Gear Grabbers <geargrabbersbonnyville@gmail.com>  
Sent: May 1, 2025 9:24 AM 
To: Robin Bartlett <rbartlett@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Subject: Bonnyville Gear Grabbers appreciation and invite 
 
 Good morning Robin, 
 
I just wanted to pass on my appreciation to the CAO for meeting with me on Tuesday. It was a pleasure to meet Ben 
and hear his ideas on our event. I look forward to working with him in the future on this exciting initiative. 
 
I will be dropping off a poster and admission tickets before the event. We would like to invite the CAO and any 
member of the Council to the event. We can provide a special VIP tour for them. 
 
Truly a pleasure working with you, 
Greg Sawchuk 
Bonnyville Gear Grabbers President 
780-201-2501 
 
http://geargrabbers.ca 
 
https://www.facebook.com/bonnyvillegeargrabbers/?ref=bookmarks 
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